
Bolton Neighborhood Signs

● The City will pay for and install two Bolton Neighborhood signs within the

Bolton neighborhood.

● The locations must meet certain criteria, such as not within ODOT

right-of-ways, as well as other restrictions.

● Vince Miles, BNA Vice-President has been discussing placement options and

design of the signs with Jeff Randall, Public Works Operations Supervisor.

● The attached photos and maps show locations that can be used.

● We will decide on where to place the signs at our October 17th monthly

meeting. Come and express your thoughts.

Pimlico Drive





Skyline Drive



Willamette Falls Drive


